
From: Adams, Marcia <Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/16/2015 5:00:49 PM
Subject: RE: Love :)

Thank you for the picture!

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9260 | (803) 734-9002 fax

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Department of 
Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 12:52 PM
To: Adams, Marcia
Subject: Love :)
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